2024 April School Age Newsletter

The kids have been really getting along well and working together in groups. They have been very inviting to
new friends and inclusive in their play with others. They are getting outside more now and love to expend all
that pent up energy saved all day while they worked hard on their lessons! Thank goodness for nice weather
and spring time!
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The kids have been into board games ~ We have been working on fine motor skills. Tracing and precision
and cards lately! cutting with scissors. It's tedious work!
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Love to draw and cut! The results of all that tracing and cutting!









